
Non-Public Minutes 
20 October 2000 
10:00am 
 

The Board convened in non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (d) to interview the three firms who had 
bid on the Town's RFP for the construction of a telecommunications tower on Town-owned land. Those 
present included Jack Steiner, George Lagassa, and Lloyd Sullivan (Selectmen), Russell McAllister (Town 
Administrator). Discussions concerned the lease terms each firm had submitted. The Board agreed to keep 
their options open, but felt that at least two of the firms had sound proposals. A follow-up interview was 
recommended. The non-public session adjourned at approximately 3:00pm. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Russell McAllister 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


